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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Allowing any kind of of temporary sheltering in parks or open spaces, developed or undeveloped,
should NOT be allowed and should be specifically spelled out in the final draft as NOT allowed.
Parks and open spaces are for all to use, including children. Parks attract children and mixing
children with homeless populations must be discouraged.
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